
1

Natalie Draper

From: noreply@ci.northfield.mn.us
Sent: Thursday, September 1, 2022 4:42 PM
Subject: Online Form Submittal: Email Arts & Culture

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization.  

Email Arts & Culture 
 

  

To: Arts & Culture Commission 

First Name elizabeth 

Last Name olson 

Your Email elizabeth.k.olson1@gmail.com  

Attachment 1 Field not completed. 

Attachment 2 Field not completed. 

Subject: Northfield Garden Club proposed educational 6-sided kiosk 

located by Children's Pollinator Garden in Riverside Park 

(Section Break) 

Comments: to whom it may concern: 

As president of the Northfield Garden Club I would like to share 

our proposed memorial project totally funded by the NGC, with 

possible help from a Northfield Shares 2022 grant, with the Arts 

and Culture commission on Monday September 12 at 6 pm..  

 

This is a refinement and final draft of Northfield Garden Club 

memorial committee chair Judy Code's original idea proposed 

to the commission pre-covid for use of NGC's memorial 

moneys given in memory of Dottie Swan. The 6-sided 

educational kiosk would be located near the Children's 

Pollinator Gardens in Riverside Park and would feature 

dragonflys, butterflies, and bees in a natural, state and national 

park style kiosk designed to withstand and compliment an 

outdoor setting. I will bring colored pictures of the kiosk and six 

inserts proposed for the kiosk. 

 

I am in the process of finalizing the city's commitment to 

provide a concrete slab on which to place the kiosk. 

 

Respectfully submitted 
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Elizabeth Olson, president NGC 

651.233.9986 
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